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Tammy’s Notes 
 

We handed out several 
important show notes in early 
March and April.  Please read 
all notes thoroughly.  

Thank you to the Academy 
Staff for your devotion to the 
studio.  I have really enjoyed 
the parades, competitions, and 
getting ready for our May 
Production this year.  

To all Parents & Grandparents, 
Thank you for all your support 
and bringing the kids to class, 
and everything else you do! 

To all the Students: I have really 
enjoyed teaching and getting to 
know all of you this year.  

Remember, if you can dream 
it, you can achieve it! 
Have a great summer and I 
hope to see you in classes this 
Summer or Fall. 

Performers: SMILE, SMILE, 
SMILE! 

GOOD LUCK WITH ALL YOUR 
PERFORMANCES IN THE 
SHOW!! 

Miss Tammy 

 

HAPPY MAY 

BIRTHDAYS!! 

     2nd Isabel Gratton  
15th Miss Lexy 
 19th Mila Cross 

  26th Tyanna Alger 
26th Isabel Deras 
 31st Saleen Bodillo 
31st Isabel Otta 

 
Happy Birthday Girls 

 

 
 

      Academy Performing 
Companies  

     July 4 Bettendorf Parade 
          Aug 10 Tugfest Parade 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Remember to write your 

name on: 
● All costume pieces 
● Shoes 
● Tights 
● Dance Bag 
● Make-up 

Anything you bring to the     
show. Check to make sure     
you have all costume    
pieces. This will help our     
backstage helpers keep   
everything in order.  
 
 
 

Register now for 
Summer and Fall 
classes.  Summer 

classes begin 
June 4th. Fall 
classes begin 

Sept 4th.  Sign up 
today!  
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                JUNE BIRTHDAYS 
 

           9th Delaney Sherlock   
9th Miss Stephanie 
12th Miss Brandy 
15th Emma Hovey 
19th Lauren Guinn 
22nd Gwen Graham 

24th Charlotte Gonzalez 
24th Lily Mauseth 
30th Chloie Skahill  

 
 
 

                 Happy Birthday!!  

 

 
 

  Teachers  Notes 
 Wow! It is almost show time.           
A� of you have done an exce�ent job               
�is year. The show is going to be a                 
big success. Thanks f� a� your hard             
w�k!   
  Remember to turn in your         
registration f�ms f� Summer and         
Fa� classes. This summer we are           
going to study some new dance           
techniques in class. We hope you wi�             
join us �is summer � �is fa� in               
class! 
  We are a� looking f�ward to           
�e show.  K�p practicing!    
   

Miss Abbey, Miss Jan,  
Miss Elizabe�, Miss Jenna,  
Miss Maddie, Miss Lexy,  

Miss Sarah, Miss Brandy and 
Miss Tammy 

 
 
 

 

 

 


